DIOCESE OF FORT WAYNE-SOUTH BEND
Archbishop Noll Catholic Center
915 South Clinton Street P.O. Box 390
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46801

Very Rev. Mark A. Gurtner, J.C.D.
Office of the Vicar General/Chancellor

QOctober 17, 2022
To whom it may concern:

Most Reverend Kevin C. Rhoades. Roman Catholic Bishop of Fort Wayne-South Bend, is
supportive of the Prayer Works initiative in Fort Wayne, Indiana.

Regarding parishes in the diocese, it is completely within the freedom of the pastor of the parish
to accept any invitations for participation in this initiative.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Bl S O—

Very Reverend Mark A. Gurtner, J.C.D.
Vicar General
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